
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, March 10, 1966

DORMITORIES: Those dormitory students v/ho are not returning for the 
Spring Quarter must vacate the residences by Saturday, 
March 19. If you are not returning have you filled in 
a termination notice? Please secure these from the Re­
gistrar's office. The dormitory check-out sheet must 
also be completed.

ALASKA CALLING: Do you wish to do V.B.S. and/or other church work in 
Alaska this summer? With transportation paid? And 
the possibility of employment as well? This includes 
both men and women! Interested? See Dean Pecota.

DRESS-UP NIGHT AND ATHLETIC BANQUET: You will want to come-Wednesday,
March 16 during the evening meal.

FROM THE REGISTRAR: Inquiries have been coming in about the new "Cold
War" G.I. Bill which was recently passed by Congress. 
The local VA office informs us that the provisions 
of this bill will go into effect June 1st. Appli­
cations for certificates of eligibility will be 
available here at the college after April 10th.
The procedures under the new bill are very simi­
lar to the Korean Bill. Benefits will run slight­
ly less than the Korean Bill, but will amount to 
a substantial assistance to those qualifying.

NEED SOME EXERCISE: The gym will be open on Friday evening, March 1 1 ,
from 7-95 and Saturday afternoon. Next week it 
will be open Monday through Wednesday from 7-9 in 
the evening.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE: At Crossroads Baptist Church in Bellevue: A choir
director is needed for the remainder of the college 
year. If you are interested please see Gerry Grace 
or Dean Pecota as soon as possible.


